
 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 

 What is happening? 

 As part of completion activities for the Prince of Wales Hospital Acute Services Building and 
UNSW Eastern Extension, works on the building façade adjacent to Hospital Road will occur 
in April.  

Upcoming works are scheduled for Saturday 15 April, between 8am and 5pm, weather 
permitting.  

Activities will include glass panel replacement via rope access on the building façade.  

During this work, there will no access to Delivery Drive (hospital loading docks 2-6) or 
Hospital Road north of the B3 car park entry/exit driveway.  

Pedestrian and emergency vehicle access to the hospital will be maintained at all times 
through traffic control and detours. There is no impact to B2 and B3 car park access. 

 Alternate delivery/pick-up arrangements via Loading Dock 1 will be available for the 
duration of works on this date. 

 Questions or enquiries:  

• Contact the 24/7 Community Infoline on 1800 571 866  
• Email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
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